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Your submission for this review:

Doubling the price from 2025 to 2030, and doubling the average residential customer bill as a percentage of average
disposable income, is gobsmackingly egregious. At a time of incredible price pressure on Australians, such an increase on the
literal source of life is an outrageous proposal and you should all be ashamed. If the reintroduction of infrastructure
contributions is supposed to reduce the pressure on customer bills over the long term, I'd say that's an abysmal failure all round.
You're owned by, and supposedly serve, the people of NSW, and would do well to remember that.





